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PO Box 81273   
Billings, MT 59108   
 

January 2, 2025   
 
Happy New Year!  

The Billings Arts Association (BAA) has some big plans for this year. We are excited to be able 
to offer grants/scholarships to both educators and students.  We want to help promote art at all 
levels.  We are a regional 501(c)3 organization which encourages participation in, and 
appreciation of the visual arts.  

Teachers or organizations that could use help funding materials for an upcoming art project 
should consider applying for a BAA grant (up to $500).  Grant submissions are an ongoing 
process and reviewed as they are received.  Submit our easy application to apply.  Images Art 
Grant Application 

This year, we are also offering scholarships to help individual students attend an art class or 
art camp.  This is a $100 (per applicant per year) scholarship.  If you know of interested 
students, please have them submit an application.  Youth Scholarship application 

We look forward to receiving your application and seeing you at art events around Billings this 
year. For more information about  Billings Arts Association and applications for the grants, 
please visit our website: www.billingsartsassociation.com  Feel free to contact  us with any 
questions: dawn.sherseth@gmail.com 

Art is so important to our children!  Keep creating!   

Dawn Sherseth   
Images Grant Chair, BAA   
Billings Arts Association   
406 672-7694  dawn.sherseth@gmail.com  

Youth scholarship - 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kT07mSEnGF7ETOlMFqhvy8_ARvNLOKjXX9AG-
gPyi80/edit?usp=sharing 
Images Grant - 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rh4tZFBtgRGfeWSz9FndHYhm2B02Dk4pqmrZ0lqgmtA/
edit?usp=sharing 
 


